
LA RINCONADA COUNTRY CLUB - La Rinconada Country Club is a private golf 
course located in the foothills of Los Gatos. It was constructed in 1929 
and has a membership of 400. The course plays 6,100 yards, par 70. 
The course layout is moderately short with rather tight fairways. We are 
in the process of constructing 2 fairway traps and 1 tee. 

DON BOYD, JR. - YOUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT 
Don Boyd began his profession at Moffett Field Naval Air Station Golf 
Course back in 1967. In 1973 he became assistant superintendent. In 
1975 he and his family moved to Council Bluffs, Iowa where he became the 
City Park Superintendent. There he was in charge of 22 parks, 4 historical 
landmarks and 2 golf courses. In 1978 he and his family moved back to the 
bay area where he became assistant to Paul Lloyd at Seascape Golf Course in 
Aptos. Seeking his own golf course he applied for and received the position 
of greens superintendent at La Rinconada CC in 1979. 
Don was educated in the bay area. He attended San Jose City College where 
he majored in Business Management. From there he attended San Jose State 
University where he changed his major to Park Management in which he 
received his B S in 1974. 
Don is also a member of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of 
America. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

THE BOARD - Robert E. Livesey, CGCS, Plaza Golf Course, Visalia 
Each year we elect to the Board of Directors, members we feel will handle 
the day to day business of our organization to the best of their ability, 
and for the betterment of the Association. As with any group everyone 
cannot be satisfied. The members of the election committee contact indi-
viduals and members submit names of nominees. This is to give you, the 
members, the opportunity to select the individulas who you feel will do 
the job. A cross section of superintendents on the board should be able 
to guide the association. Over the years they have done an excellent job. 
Certainly mistakes are made, but they are minor and can be rectified with 
a minimum effort and with no adverse effects on the association. 
Each position on the board has to be taken seriously by the individuals 
regardless what assignment he may have. He should make every effort to 
perform at his best. In this way we have a smoother operation down to 
the membership as a whole. 
With our changing times your Board of Directors are making every effort 
to see that you the member is served in the best way possible. All 
suggestions and problems presented are discussed and acted upon. The 
individuals concerned are informed on what action has been taken. 


